May 14, 1980

Office of State Programs
Daily Report

Based on a recent review of the Nebraska radiation control
program, the staff has informed Nebraska of its opinfon that
the State's program for regulation of agreement materials is
adequate to protect the public health and safety and 1s
compatible with the Commission's program.

G. Wayne Kerr
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